
School Clothing Grants 

 

We recognise the ongoing impact of the Cost of Living Crisis on families in greatest 

need. As such we propose to add an additional £20K to the Council’s Financial 

Insecurity Fund to enable schools to refer families who would benefit from additional 

funding for winter clothing for their children and young people.  

 

 

Cllr Iain MacPherson & Cllr Brian Leishman   

 


